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Update to OMAA members:  NDIS advocacy by OMAA - 29.6.22
Good evening OMAA Members and other interested parties.  

The NDIS released the below apology today for the 22-23 Price Guide.
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			Updates to 2022-23 pricing arrangements 











 
		
			Over the last week, we have received feedback from providers and participants concerned that a number of therapies were removed from the NDIS Support Catalogue or prices reduced by the NDIA Board.

The NDIA apologises for the error and any confusion this has caused. 
 
All therapies previously funded by the NDIS will continue to be funded.

The price limits for therapies have not changed.
 
The 2022-23 NDIS Pricing Arrangements and Price Limits and Support Cataloguehave now been updated, so that participants currently receiving these supports and providers delivering these supports will be in no doubt that they will continue after 1 July 2022.
















Yours Sincerely,
The OMAA
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